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25th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
On Wednesday 30th March 2022 the Year 7 and Year 8 pupils will be taking part in conservation 
activities as part of their on-going John Muir Award. 
 
Please can you ensure that pupils have their school tracksuit and some wet weather clothing, or at 
least waterproof coat and trainers for the activities, in case of inclement weather. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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